
HOLY FAMILY

FAITH FORMATION 2021-2022

Dear Families,

We hope this letter finds you all well and that you’ve had a relaxing summer.

We are very happy that we are returning to full in person classes this year!

Classes will begin on Saturday, September 24th.  The days and class times

will remain the same as they have in the past.  Grades 1 and 2 meet on

Saturday mornings from 9:45-10:45, grades 3-6 meet Sundays from

10:15-11:15, and 7-9 meet on Sundays from 11:45-12:45.

As of right now, we are expected to follow the CDC and state guidelines of

wearing masks indoors.

● The 9th grade Confirmation class will be using The Chosen program, and

will be given a packet at the start of class that includes Sponsor forms,

community service logs, agreement, and other information (including

directions for their Saint Report) that need to be completed as soon as

possible.

● All students in grades 1-8 will still be using the Faith and Life series

and this year we will be going back to using the books.

● Fees for Faith Formation this year will be $65 for one student, $100

for two students and a $110 cap per family (Late registration begins on

9/11 and a late fee of $10 is added to the cost of registration).

● Grade 9 students have an additional fee of $35.00. This goes towards

the cost of their retreat and gown rentals for Confirmation.

● Grade 8 students have an additional fee of $20.00 that goes towards

their retreat.

● Grade 1 and 2 families, if your child was NOT Baptized at Holy Family,

please provide us with a copy of your child’s Baptismal certificate by the

end of December.

● If cost is an issue, please let us know.



● Forms and payment can be dropped off at the parish center during the

week or they can be left in the mailbox outside of the parish center at

any time. PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE CASH PAYMENTS IN THE

MAILBOX.

● Please complete the registration form and return it with your payment

by Friday, September 10th.

**There is no registration fee for students of Faith Formation

Teachers, if they take advantage of early registration.

**There is a 50% discount for Hall Monitors/Traffic Controllers that

take advantage of Early Registration.

Please indicate on your registration form if you would like to volunteer

(you must have an updated CORI on file to volunteer)

We are looking forward to working with you this year. Please do not hesitate

to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

We can be reached by email at: dre@holyfamilytaunton.org or by phone (508)

824-3578.

God Bless,

Shannon Doel
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